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Senator Xenophon asked:  
 
Senator XENOPHON—Do you think it would be desirable—and I appreciate what the 
minister said about transparency in the process—and wouldn’t transparency be enhanced if 
we knew that there was a maximum period of time? 
Senator Ludwig—I am happy to have a look at it. 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The Government has sought advice from the Department of Finance and Deregulation on 
this matter.  


